
District 1 has continued to work with Hull, IA to provide the group with faces at the table.  We 

know the group will grow eventually, but the present members need to have the input to guide 

their journey. 

Wednesday Night Newcomer’s group used the group conscious procedure and were able to 

have valuable outcomes that enhanced their meeting. 

District 1 Serenity Day will be held Saturday, June 21 from 9 am-1 pm at the shelter in Chris 

Larsen Park by Betty S.  I have attached a flyer. 
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